DRAFT FOR APPROVAL

TENDER NOTICE

	
The High Commission for the Islamic Republic of Pakistan in Canberra, Australia invites tenders from Canberra based companies of good repute with minimum 10 years of experience for roofing and associated works.

Detailed scope of works can be obtained and site visit can be arranged with prior appointment with Ms. Ayesha Saeed, Deputy Head of Mission on Phone +61262738951or email: dhm@pakistan.org.au

		Sealed bids should be sent at the following address: 
Ayesha Saeed, Head of Chancery
High Commission for Pakistan
4 Perth Avenue, Yarralumla, act 2600, 
Australia
 
Bids will be accepted till Thursday, 1:00 pm on 25 April 2024.  Bids received will be opened on the same day at 02:00 pm at the High Commission in presence of the tender Committee.  
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